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February 4, 2014 

Mr. Jeff Derouen 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-3940 

Re: 2013-000148 - Atmos Confidential Materials 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

This letter will confirm receipt of your January 30th  letter to me as well as my 
telephone conversation of this morning with Virginia Gregg. Stand Energy did not sign a 
confidentiality agreement in this case. Stand Energy removed ourselves from the room 
during the Atmos hearing discussion of confidential materials. Nevertheless, we understand 
that confidential materials may have been mailed to Stand Energy inadvertently by the PSC. 

Upon being contacted by Ms. Gregg, I agreed to return any confidential materials 
received by Stand Energy UNOPENED. I appreciate the situation and I understand Stand 
Energy should not view confidential materials. Unfortunately, Ms. Gregg described the 
confidential materials as being contained in a manila envelope which has not been received. 

I have received two pieces of mail from the PSC since the hearing. Both regular white 
envelopes. One was postmarked January 30th  and was addressed with an address label 
affixed to the envelope. The second letter was postmarked January 31st  and was addressed by 
either a printer or a typewriter. The January 31st  envelope was opened this morning at the 
direction of Ms. Gregg and contained Mr. Derouen's letter on this subject. The first letter we 
received postmarked January 30th  is enclosed UNOPENED for your review. We will 
continue to watch for any manila folder from the PSC. 

Respectfully, 

i) lit 

John M. Dosker 
Encls. 
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